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Natalie Thomson Secretary/Treasurer Committee of Adjustment

Ms Thomson; we are neighbour to Mr and Mrs Cox and reside at 488 William Street and fully support their request
to maintain their cedar tree lined border to the east of their property.

Their healthy cedar hedge enhances the beauty of our community and adds to our neighbourhoods’ character. To
criticize the height is irrational and completely without any basis. We have been delighted with the warmth and
generosity of our neighbours and completely support them.

Having such community minded neighbours is a treasure in these daunting times.

We can be contacted by phone_ for further information.

Sincerely,

Brigitte and Kenneth Sarich
488 William St P O Box 1864
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